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Dear Sir/Madame, 

My husband and I are owners of 2 small businesses. We OPPOSE BILL 916. As 

business owners, we are already subjected to all your taxes. This adds another 

financial burden. It is NOT on me and if workers cannot come to agreements. It’s a 

form of blackmail. Oregon already ranks in bottom 3 of States to do business in. Why 

do you repeatedly attack businesses?  Do you not understand we are the backbone 

of Oregon revenue?  I request this terrible bill be buried.  

 

Respectfully, 

Cherie & Jesse Watson 


